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Dear Parents/Carers,

Internet Safety
This half term, we will be hosting internet safety workshops for
parents/carers so please keep a look out for the dates and times.
Please note, that none of our pupils meet the age restrictions for the
social media apps below. 

 

Diwali 
This week the children have been learning about Diwali and making some
lovely creative items. Year 3 took part in a workshop and their work will
be exhibited on Saturday 9th November at The Exchange in Birmingham.
 
Thank you for all of your continued support.
Miss Cross
Head of School 

Please can we remind you to be
vigilant and to regularly monitor

your child's use of the
internet/social media apps.

Please talk to the children about
what to do if they become

worried about something they
see online.

 





PE TIMETABLE

Children must wear their
PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms or black leggings
Trainers/black pumps

Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf (if appropriate)



Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.




